
 

Revised – December 27, 2018 
 

 

 

TO: Hon. Mayor and Board of Commissioners 

THROUGH: Robin Gomez, City Manager 

FROM: Clint Belk, Fire Chief  

DATE: April 24, 2024 

RE: Redington EMS Station Funding Agreement  

 

Background 

 

The County and the Redington communities have determined the need for an EMS Station to serve 

the Redington Beaches and Madeira Beach. Currently, the Madeira Beach Fire Department 

provides fire rescue services to the three neighboring communities and is under contract with 

Pinellas County for EMS. The City of Madeira Beach/Madeira Beach Fire Department will staff 

the Redington Beach EMS Station and be the service provider.   

 

The City of Madeira Beach will manage the design and construction of the Redington EMS Station.   

 

Fiscal Impact 

 

Pinellas County is making the local option infrastructure sales tax funds, Penny for Pinellas, 

available to provide funding assistance for the construction of the new station.   

Recommendation 

Staff recommends that the Redington Beaches EMS Station Funding Agreement be approved.   

Attachment(s):  

Redington Beaches EMS Station Funding Agreement   


